28 February

Dear
Dundonald Castle Visitors Centre
—2naonald castie Visifors Centre

I am writing on behalf of the Committee and members of
Dundonald Burns Club to confirm that we fully endorse and support
the proposals to extend the Visitors Centre. We understand that the
new premises will enable you to increase your much valued educational

and community activities.
Any future plans to organize Scottish Nights or Burns Suppers

will be met with our full support and assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Secretary



